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Monday, March 15, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s): 

 

Good day everyone, my name is Jenny Seto-Vanderlip and I am excited and privileged to 
join the team at Tiffany Hill’s School. On my first day at Tiffany Hills School I was greeted with 
student made welcome signs, video presentations and letters which just tells me how kind, 
thoughtful and respectful the students and staff are here at this school. As Principal of Tiffany 
Hills School, I look forward to leading and supporting the Tiffany Hills community of parents, 
staff, students and partnerships to support a culture of growth, learning, curiosity and inclusion.  

 I believe in the importance of teamwork, collaboration and communication. One of my 
main goals is based on what I value most, which is clear communication with a focus on building 
relationships with our families, students and staff.  This will provide us with the opportunity to 
nurture a learning environment that maximizes on students’ striving to reach their full 
potential.   

 I recognize that it will take some time to understand and begin to familiarize myself 
with all aspects of Tiffany Hill’s routines, practices and procedures and appreciate your patience 
over the next few months.  My main focus at this time is on building relationships and 
establishing clear and consistent rules and routines to ensure a safe and orderly learning 
environment for all students, especially during these unprecedented and challenging times due 
to Covid19. This priority will support to build a professional learning environment that values 
on-going learning for all our staff and students.   
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I also value a strong home-school connection and recognize that it is vital to your child’s 
success. With this, I strongly encourage regular communication with your child’s classroom 
teacher through the school agenda.  Please rely on the agenda as a communication tool that 
can be effective to share information with your child’s teacher. 

To support keeping our school open during these challenging times, I remind our 
students/parents to complete the Covid19 attestation form each and every morning prior to 
coming to school. Please keep your children home should they fail the attestation and follow 
the Public Health guidelines. In addition to this, students are reminded to wear a mask, sanitize 
regularly and social distance at all times (staying 1 metre apart inside the classroom and 2 
meters apart in the hallways). Please remind your children to respect these safety protocols at 
all times. This will help ensure we keep Covid19 out of our school. 

I look forward to the day that we can once again meet in person.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jenny Seto-Vanderlip 

 

 

 

 

mailto:tiffanyhills@hwdsb.on.ca

